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The Honcrable J. Bemnett Johnston 5br353

United Stutes Senate
Washirgton, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Johnsten:

We have been asked to reply to your October 4 communication
forwarding a copy of Mr. Jerry Surrhan's September 27 letter
to you; we appreciate having the oppertunity to corment on

ators of nuclear power plants to develop and implement strin-
gent physical security planl-—prinarily to prevemt acts of
sabotage whica eould cause releases of radic ctivity to the
environment. Wwe are enclosing a Gopy of a public announce-
ment which describes our Physical Security requirements in

The luclear Regulatory Commission does require utility oper-

While our physical security requirements do not preclude

visits to nuclear power facilities, because of circumstances
involved in the actual implementation of these requirements--
in addition to the hRecessity to withhold the details of y
individual plans from public di:clonure-—-any utilities have

found that it ig impractical to cenduct public tours of their
facilities.

In some cases utilities have established visitors' centers
near their nuclear powar facilities to provide the educational
Opportunities described in Mr. Burnham's letter. However, we

understand that Arkansas Power anc Light Company does not have
such a faeility,

We hope that this information will be helpfu. in respending
to Mr. Burnham's letter; however, if yvou need additional
information, Please let us know. In the meantime, as you
requested, we are returaing your correspondence.

Sincerely,
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